
 

 

 

25th January 2023 

Strike Action – update  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Regarding the proposed upcoming industrial action by teachers on 1st February 

28th February, and 15th and 16th March, I am writing to you with the belief that we 

will have enough staff in school to remain open for all classes and are therefore 

likely to be staying open for all children. As a minor caveat, this is the position 

that I believe Bowling Green is in currently. If you have been following the news on 

strikes, you will be aware that things can change - for example, if a union chooses 

to reballot its members.  

Industrial action is a contentious issue – particularly where education and/or health 

is involved. I am sure you would agree that no-one takes voting or makes a 

decision to strike lightly, and I am sure you would also agree that every member of 

staff here cares greatly about the best outcomes for our wonderful children.  

I will continue to keep you informed if there are any updates regarding the 

proposed strikes. In the meantime, I hope you will be as pleased as I am that we 

are likely to be staying open for all our children on the above dates. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours thankfully,  

     

Principal 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

